

Memorial Elementary School's



PBIS Program

Positive Behavior Interventions and Supports

PBIS Mission Statement:

Memorial Elementary School is a collaborative learning community that exhibits safety, respect, and responsibility so that everyone can







Memorial Elementary School is dedicated to assisting children in reaching their greatest potential. We foster positive self-esteem that contributes to successful learning, while promoting each individual to SHINE!



Our learning community has:

- **७** high behavioral expectations which provide a safe, healthy, and orderly environment for learning;
- promotes self-discipline;
- expects children to take personal responsibility for their behavior;
- recognizes the positive contributions each child makes;
- clear procedures to assist children in taking personal responsibility for their behavior!





PBIS Behavioral Expectations



Safety First

Nave <u>respect</u> for myself and others.

will be my own <u>problem solver</u>.

Now is the time to be my \underline{best} !

Everyone is <u>responsible</u>.









Memorial Elementary School's

Positive Behavioral Intervention and Supports

PBIS Program



Plan for School Wide Positive Reinforcement

Ongoing/Daily Reinforcement: Each staff member will give students SHINE Coupons when he/she has observed the student demonstrating one of the school-wide positive behavioral expectations.

--Once a student earns a SHINE coupon, that student will drop his/her ticket into the designated bin for that grade level. Each student is responsible for managing his/her own tickets.

Weekly Reinforcement: On a weekly basis, during the designated lunch time for each grade, one ticket will be drawn for each grade level. That student will:

- --receive an award;
- --get his/her picture taken to be displayed on the "Star Wall" in the main lobby.

Intermittent Times During the School Year: Students that have not received any Office Discipline Referrals ("Blue Slips") will be eligible to attend a special assembly or activity.

If you have any questions, please contact our Principal, Mindy Wilkie or our Assistant Principal, Chris Discordia at 860-365-4020.



Revised 2014